Parnijit Singh

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19,
electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>
Sent: 17 September 2021 19:10

To: Obote Hope <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: SUPPORT: 2021/5747/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid
19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Obote,

The Fitzroy Square CAAC supports the application to reinstate railings at Flat 1 84 Cleveland Street
with the proviso that a condition is attached to the decision notice to ensure that the railings and plinth
match the existing in profile and material to preserve the character and appearance of the
conservation area.

Please email to confirm that you can do this.

Owen Ward
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